
 

The RoadRunner Resouce 
 

Like Spring Road Elementary School on Facebook @ sr1191 
Follow us on Twitter @ SpringRoadNJSD 

Important Dates 
 

Tuesday, January 8 
PTO Meeting 4:30-5:30 PM 

 
Friday, January 18  
11:30 AM Dismissal 

 
Sky Zone Pack the Park  

(after school event for families) 
 

Saturday, January 19  
Sky Zone Pack the Park 

Spring Road family event 
 

Monday, January 21  
NO SCHOOL 

 
Tuesday, January 22  

Skate Night 5:30-7:30 PM 
 

Friday, January 25 
Spring Road Family Swim 

Night at NHS Pool 
 

Tuesday, January 22 
Box Top & Milk Caps 

Classroom Competition begins 
NO SCHOOL 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

It’s a Pool Party 
Spring Road Family Swim Night 

 

Friday, January 25 
6:00 PM – 8:00 PM 

Neenah High School Pool 
$2.00 admission 

 

Every school day students have the opportunity to be acknowledge for 
showing safe, respectful, and responsible behaviors. At the end of each 
week, 6 students are randomly selected to receive a gift card for a free 
scoop of custard at Culvers or a free meal with sundae at Benvenutos. In 
addition to these weekly incentives, students showing rockin’ roadrunner 
behaviors during the school day will also have a chance to passes to the 
pool party on Friday, January 25.  We have 10 passes for reduced 
admission ($1.00/child and $1.50/adult) and 10 passes for one free 
admission.       

 Safe, Respectful, and Responsible 
It’s the Rockin’ Roadrunner Way 

Take Action Project 
Troop 2213 

 

Take Action with the girls of 
Troop 2213 by donating 
supplies for the Animal Shelter 
and the Homeless Shelter. 
Troop 2213 is collecting 
supplies for both shelters.  They 
will be accepting donations from 
now until February 4th.  There 
are 2 collection bins located 
near the office.    
 

Brownie Troop 2213 thanks you 
in advance for all of your 
support. 
 

Attention: Spring Road 
Elementary School Voters 

 

New Polling Place for 2019 and 
beyond will be 
 

Apple Valley  
Presbyterian Church 

1750 Olde Buggy Drive 
 
Information will also be included 
on the Village website, in “The 
Bridge” Newsletter/Calendar, and 
published in the Appleton Post-
Crescent. 


